
Year 6 

Construction 
The class were shown a range of models – in particular the flying bat.  They were put 

into groups of 3 or 4 and asked to choose a flying creature for their model.  They 

worked together to make the models.  Most groups finished independently although 

a few needed a bit of help tying the thread. 

      

   

 


